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Called to order at 7:06 p.m. by club president, Karen Hanson
In attendance:  Karen Hanson, Andrew Hinrichs, Sue Plein, Karen Carlson

Agenda:
Karen Carlson was approved to move into secretary board position.  Motion passed by board.  This now leaves the Vice President role open.  Officer role per bylaws should be a member for two years before serving as an officer.
Spring meeting held on March 26 in Fitchburg, WI had 20 members in attendance.  
Ohio Equine Affair was granted $200 for Fjord promotion expense.  Further review is needed on how funds are used for grant awards.  Develop a form for grant requests.
Discussion of educational grant and if the event is insurable under club’s insurance policy.  Further review is needed on how grant funds are used and if insurance is needed.  Individual “stipends” for attending promotional events are not permissible.  Add grant stipulation that you need to be a paid member for one year prior to the date of event.  Keep grant amount up to $200.
A separate Facebook page for club members only was decided to be too redundant.
WI incorporation discussion of old bylaws vs new bylaws.  More discussion needed on voting and election cycle.  Continue discussion at next meeting.
Next BOD meeting scheduled for May 10 at 7:00 p.m.
Motion to adjourn at 8:30 p.m.




